FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
This is a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Please can you provide me with the following information: 
- The total number of women currently (as of 24/01/23) on your waiting list for council housing who are living in a refuge/ supported living facility for women fleeing domestic abuse. 
Although the Council encourages applicants to keep it up to date as to their status, the information the Council holds simply reflects what applicants have provided.  
If an individual has left a refuge, for example and not updated their housing application details then the information held will not be correct.  As such it may lack in accuracy, but the Council can only provide the information it holds. To date:
· There are 172 applications where main reason for applying is shown as DV

· Of those 156 are Females

· Of those 61 show a hostel as their current tenure/residence  
- Of this number, please can you provide the total number of women who have been on the list for i) up to six months ii) up to one year iii) up to two years iii) more than two years. 
	Length of time
	Total

	Up to 6 months
	11

	Up to 1 year
	22

	Up to 2 years
	21

	More than 2 years
	7

	Total
	61


· Note: this may not have been the case for the full duration a person has been a Housing applicant as their housing circumstances may have been changed through this period
I have tried to limit this request in the hope it will enable you to easily retrieve the information. However, if you need ANY clarification or amendments I would appreciate it if you could let me know at your earliest convenience. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
